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CITY OF , UHtrnteaWsi

FORT LAUDERDALE ^

July 22, 2016

Rabbi Schneur Kaplan
Downtown Jewish Center Ghabad
900 E. Broward Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, PL 33301

Re: Installation of the ERUV in the City of Fort Lauderdale

Dear Rabbi Kaplan:

This letter is to indicate that there is no objection to the installation of the ERUV
in the City of Fort Lauderdale and providing authorization, to the extent
permissible by federal and state law, City charter and local ordinances, to erect
the same within the municipal boundaries of the City of Fort Lauderdale.

.ee R.Veldman, iCMA-CM
City Manager

Office of the City Manager
100 North Andrews Avenue. Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
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